
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 14.02.2025 

School Payments 

Please ensure that your child’s ParentPay  ac-
counts have funds in advance of services tak-
en. This includes all meals, attendance at be-
fore or after school sessions and Nursery 
fees.  

Thank You 

Money raised for Numbers Day was £66.90 
which will be donated to NSPCC. Thank you for 
your contribution. 

Money raised for the Friendship Disco £275.55. 
Thank you to the PTA for helping to organise. 

Happy Half Term 

What a wonderful start to our Spring term. The introduction of our incredible pupil leadership 
team has been a real highlight. The children have presented excellent ideas on the things that we 
need to focus on in school. They have worked with their classmates on considering the values that 
are important to us at Castle. They are keen to engage you as parents, and our governing body, to 
gather more views on the values that are important to us. Watch this space as we head into the 
second Spring half term.  I hope that you all have a wonderful week off, and we will look forward 

to seeing you all back in school on Monday 24th February.  

Extra-curricular Clubs 

Year 6 Only: SATS Booster will continue on a Tuesday until 4pm 

R/1/2: Reading Club will continue on a Tuesday until 4:15pm 

3/4/5/6: Multi Sports ASM will continue on a Wednesday until 4:15pm 

New Clubs 

R - Y6 Boxing Club - Monday 24/02/25 - Monday 31/03/2025 until 4pm  

please book using the link below (places are limited) 

https://weareallstars.pembee.app/activity/67af1cb85817ea9696c47edd 

2/3/4/5/6: Spanish Club - Thursday until 4:15pm Please book using the link below 

https://forms.office.com/e/sqFqpXcnTy 

Happening in school after half term... 

Monday 24th February - School reopens after half term. 

Thursday 27th February - No Music Tuition Class. 

Thursday 6th March — World Book Day (details are on last weeks bulletin) 

Monday 10th - Wednesday 12th March - Year 5 and Year 6 - Bikeability (Please remember 
to complete the online booking for your child to participate)  

Tuesday 18th March — Year 5 and Year 6 — Clonter Opera  

Tuesday 8th April — Easter Bonnet Parade  



New Menu 

After half term we will have a new lunch menu available, please see attached menu   below. 
Please continue to order your child’s lunch via ParentPay 

 




